We are about to start on a drive to complete the payvment on our building lots
within the next month. A very small percentage yet remains to be paid, and as
soon as this obligation is met, we are going to start building operations. Next fall,
we prediet, will find us welcoming the Brothers to Home-coming from the front porech
of a brand new Chapter House. Amidst all our work and play, there is a prayer on
the lips of every Phi Kappa man, that we may ‘‘put it over.”’
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